
 

 

UPF USA: National Parents of the Year - Nominate Parents You Know 
 
Larry Moffitt 
July 2, 2023 
 

 
 

Dear Colleague: 

 

The deadline for nominating parents for National Parents of the Year has been extended to Friday, July 14 

 

Link to the online nomination form for National Parents of the Year: 

parentsday,com/nominate/ 

 

The attached flyer links to the nomination page. You may nominate parents, and you may send this flyer 

to others, such as pastors and clergy who might know some outstanding parents worthy of being National 

Parents of the Year. All nominations must be submitted via this online form. 

 

Any questions you have can be addressed to National Coordinator Wendy Stovall (WStovall@ 

us.upf,org) 

 

See flyer attached. 

 

thank you, 

Larry Moffitt 

Secretary General, North America 

Universal Peace Federation 

3600 New York Avenue, NE 

Washington, DC 20002 

SanViejo@ gmail,com 



Parent's Day was created by Congressional Joint Resolution 398 on
September 30, 1994 establishing the fourth Sunday in July as
Parents’ Day, “to be recognized as a recurring, perennial day of
commemoration.” It was signed into law by President Bill Clinton,
and has been celebrated every year since.

PARENTS' DAY
JULY 23, 2023 

CO-SPONSORS:
FAMILY FEDERATION FOR A HEAVENLY USA ◦  UNIVERSAL PEACE FEDERATION-USA

AMERICAN CLERGY LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE ◦  WOMEN’S FEDERATION FOR WORLD
PEACE-USA ◦  THE WASHINGTON TIMES FOUNDATION

NOMINATE PARENTS YOU KNOW:
https://parentsday.com/nominate

Email wstovall@us.upf.org for inquiries

NOMINATE

PARENTS

YOU KNOW

TODAY!

Deadline to receive nominations is July 14.


